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Charlotte Street Foundation Discusses Plan for

Charitable Grant

The Spencer Fane Charitable Giving Program was featured in both KC Counselor

and Missouri Lawyers Media. Recently, the firm selected the Charlotte Street

Foundation to receive the 2020 grant.

The $50,000 grant will be awarded over the course of three years, and the first
installment was used toward the construction for Charlotte Street’'s new permanent
headquarters, located at 3333 Wyoming Street in the heart of the Roanoke industrial
corridor. The nonprofit art organization’s new multiuse facility will co-locate its
longest-standing programs into one newly renovated campus, incorporating the
foundation’s Studio Residency, exhibition space, flexible black box performance
space, office, and new resources like a shared workshop, Iibrory/orchive, and
collaboration/gathering spaces.

To read the press release, please click here.
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